4. REGIONAL DISTRICT oo ot Since Seorge BC VL 170
A of Fraser-Fort George Toll Free: 1-800-667-1959 / http://www.rdffg.bc.ca

Addendum No. 1

Invitation to Tender ES-22-05
Solid Waste Hauling Services
Cummings Road Regional Transfer Station

The addendum is being issued prior to the closing of the Invitation to Tender to provide further information, make
changes to, or to clarify the Contract Documents and is to be read, interpreted and coordinated with all other parts
of the Contract Documents. In the case of a conflict with the balance of the documents, this Addendum shall govern.
Tenderers shall attach a signed copy of this addendum to their tender. This addendum shall form part of the
Contract Documents.

Question As per our discussions at the site meeting, which bins would the RDFFG prefer? The WCB approved
lidded bins? The bin style to have a side opening lid, (not the old crank up style)?

Answer That s correct, all bin lids must meet required regulatory and provincial regulations and as such, tenders
should provide bins with the side opening lid, that meet the current WCB standards.

Question There are no bin stops on site. Is this something the RD will install?

Answer Currently there are no bin stops. It may be something that the RDFFG will install, but the site has
remained operational without them.

Question Can the RDFFG confirm that next year the snow will not be piled in the turn around area?

Answer Snow clearing will be conducted in a safe manner without impacting the bin hauling.

Date: March 14, 2022

Addendum No. 1 Received.

Signature of Tenderer Name of Tenderer

Inquiries relating to this ITT may be directed to:

Nathan Hartnett, Solid Waste and Waste Diversion Coordinator
Regional District of Fraser-Fort George

155 George Street, Prince George, BC V2L 1P8

Phone: 250-960-4400 / Fax: 250-562-8676

Email: nathan.hartnett@rdffg.bc.ca
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